
 

City File No.: 25-R-01 (A) 
Tender No.: 2-2025 

2nd CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES NEAR ADSUM PARK 
 
RE: 2025 PATHWAY RENEWAL PROGRAM - ADSUM PARK PATHWAY 

 

Please be advised that construction on Adsum Park Pathway will begin soon.  
 
Construction Start Window:  Week of July 3, 2025 
Duration:     Approximately 6-7 weeks, weather permitting 
 
We will: 

• Reconstruct the asphalt pathways 

• Restore the turf along the pathways 
 
During construction: 

• The pathway will be closed 

• We will maintain access to all residences 
 
Please contact me if you have: 

• Accessibility needs 

• Planned special events 

• Questions about the project 
 
You can reach me at 204-794-4357. 
 
NOTE: New topsoil and sod may be placed on the boulevard as part of this project. While the 
contractor will maintain turf for about a month or so, we do not maintain residential boulevards on an 
ongoing basis. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Geoff Kerr, C.E.T. 
Technology Services Branch 
 
 
cc Devi Sharna, Councillor – Old Kildonan Ward 
 R. Weibel, C.E.T. – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Engineering Division 
 J. Shumka, P. Eng. – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Engineering Division 
 M. Cruz – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 

J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Director’s Office 
 311@winnipeg.ca 
 


